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NORTHCOTE SOCIAL CLUB CONDITIONS OF ENTRY

The Northcote Social Club strives to be a safe and inclusive space where all patrons 
across all walks of life can feel welcome. We aim to create an environment for 
patrons and staff alike where everybody is treated with dignity, courtesy and 
respect. 

We ask all patrons to abide by the following conditions of entry:

Responsible Service of Alcohol legislation applies to all ticket holders. The venue 
reserves to right to refuse entry to the band room should a ticket holder be deemed 
intoxicated or are behaving in an aggressive or antisocial way. The right of 
admission is reserved and is subject to this code of conduct, liquor licensing laws 
and the terms and conditions agreed to at time of purchase irrespective of that 
person being in possession of a valid ticket.

Valid ID must be shown upon entry to the band room even if you have a pre purchased 
ticket and patrons agree to have their bags checked upon entry to the venue.

Entry to the bandroom is not permitted to persons under 18 years of age unless the 
event is specified as an ‘Underage Event’.  

Any form of harassment or aggressive behaviour will result in your removal from the 
venue. If you experience any form of anti-social behaviour in our venue, please 
don’t hesitate to speak to a member of staff.

For the safety of all patrons crowd surfing, stage diving or any other form of 
dangerous and high risk behaviour is not permitted or encouraged.

For your safety please ensure footwear is worn at all times.

You agree not to record or transmit, or aid in recording or transmitting, any 
description, account, picture, or reproduction of the event without the express 
permission of the artist.  The performance remains the property of the artist.

Professional audio and video recording equipment is not permitted without the 
express permission of the artist.

You consent to being filmed by our CCTV systems and by artists who record their 
shows. 

Please be aware that while the venue strives to maintain a safe and inclusive space, 
some of the artists appearing may use lyrics, language, gestures or symbols that 
some people may find offensive. Please also take into account that this an artistic 
performance  and does not reflect the values of Northcote Social Club and its staff 
however please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff if you feel 
uncomfortable.

Any form of tagging or graffiti will not be tolerated and offending patrons will 
be removed from the venue.


